
 
 
Dear Sirs, 
  
The Laboratory for Stem Cell Research at Aalborg University in Denmark, headed by 
Professor Peter Ebbesen (MD, DrMedSci), offers the following input: 
  
New harmonised regulations should include all steps from harvesting cells, 
extracorporal handling and transplantation. Furthermore, both the processes 
(handling) and the equipment (incubators) should live up to fixed standards. In 
principle, all should be certified and the processes documented to prove compliance. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
Peter Ebbesen 
Professor 
  
PLEASE NOTE NEW TELEPHONE NO.: +45 86 20 52 28 
  
 
Aalborg University 
Laboratory for Stem Cell Research 
Gustav Wieds Vej 10B 
8000 Aarhus C 
DENMARK 
  
 
  
 


